
 

 

 

April 27, 2023  

 

Public Notice – Sale of Land for Unpaid Rates  

 

Central Darling Shire Council would like to remind people that a number of properties within 

the Shire will be offered for sale in early May for unpaid rates.  

 

The sale will be conducted by public auction at 10am on Thursday, May 4, 2023, at the 

Wilcannia Community Hall by Ray White, Broken Hill. 

 

Details about the properties can be found on Council’s website under the rates section.  

 

https://www.centraldarling.nsw.gov.au/Council/Rates-and-charges 

 

All purchase enquiries should be directed to Ray White, Rural Broken Hill – Ph 08 8087 2820. 

 

Kind Regards 

 

Robert Hunt 

ACTING GENERAL MANAGER 


